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Kayaks class
6th September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome to Kayaks class! We are looking forward to working with you all this year to help your children learn and enjoy their time at school. Abi will be teaching the class Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesday afternoons; Martina will be teaching the class on Wednesday mornings, Thursdays and Fridays.

PE
Our PE day this year is Tuesday. This term, our PE lessons will be outside. For PE, children will need to bring shorts, leggings or tracksuit bottoms, a t shirt and trainers. Once the weather gets colder, you may also want to send a jumper for them. 

Bookbags 
Books will be changed on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays so children need to make sure they bring their book bag on those days. Children will take home a stage book on Mondays and Fridays and a book from our book corner on Wednesdays. Children handed their book bags in at the end of the Summer term so we have them in class ready to send home this week. 

Laptops
We may need the children to bring their laptops in for some lessons across the curriculum this year. We will send a note home a day or two in advance to let you know if they are going to need their laptop. Please try to charge the laptops before they come into school as this really helps lessons to run smoothly. 
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